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Virginia Energy Receiving Public Comment on 
Bipartisan Infrastructure Law Projects on Abandoned 

Mine Lands 
Big Stone Gap, Va. – The Virginia Department of Energy (Virginia Energy) is accepting 
public comment on future projects that could be completed with funding received from the 
Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL). The agency receives $22.7 million annually for next 
15 years to put toward reclaiming Abandoned Mine Land (AML) features across the 
Commonwealth. AML features are hazards left behind from coal mining that 
occurred before 1977.  

The agency is accepting public comment through October 1, 2023 on identified problem 
areas that could lead to projects to reclaim the abandoned mine land features listed. More 
information on the comment period and a list of problem areas can be found on the 
Virginia Energy website. Comments may be submitted via email at 
BILComments@energy.virginia.gov. Three in-person events will also be held. Audio 
recordings of these meetings will be available on the same website following each event. 
Citizens are encouraged to provide input on any abandoned mine land concerns or 
proposals for projects.  

The public participation sessions will be held at the following locations on the dates listed: 

August 14, 2023, 6:00-8:00 p.m. 
Mountain Empire Community College 

Dalton Cantrell Hall – Rooms 242 and 243 
3441 Mountain Empire Road, Big Stone Gap, VA 24219 
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August 23, 2023, 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

Southwest Virginia Community College 
Dellinger Hall, Room 118 

635 Community College Rd, Cedar Bluff, VA 24609 
 

August 29, 2023, 6:00-8:00 p.m. 
Chesterfield Technical Center 

13900 Hull Street, Midlothian, VA 23112 
 
Virginia Energy’s AML program was created in 1981 and is federally funded to reclaim 
issues left behind by coal mining that occurred before 1977. Funding has been limited in 
the past meaning only the highest priority problems were able to be reclaimed. The 
projects were a safety threat to residents or had a significant negative environmental 
impact.  
 
The federal Bipartisan Infrastructure Law will provide Virginia Energy with a substantial 
increase in funding to do more projects and more comprehensive reclamation in areas 
where several features exist.  Public comment received during this period will be 
considered when prioritizing problem area projects.  
 
Contractors interested in bidding on these upcoming projects can find more information 
via the Virginia Energy website.  
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